
       ATTENTION 
   CLASS OF 2019 
  

 
 

 Prestige Portraits will be photographing senior portraits at 
Elgin High School 

 Look for your senior portrait letter in the mail in May 
(sample of 5x7 envelope below)  

 Each upcoming senior will be given an appointment date 
and time in their letter 

 The summer photos are for your yearbook photos as well as 
your personal senior portraits. 

 Questions: Contact Prestige Portraits at  
630-910-6800 option 5 
 

You MUST be photographed by Prestige Portraits to be included 
in the yearbook. 

 


